
 
 
 

Riverhead Volunteer Ambulance 
Corps, Inc. 

P.O. Box 924 
Riverhead, NY  11901 

(631) 727 - 1686 Ext. 22         Fax (631) 727-3041 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

To Town of Riverhead residents, 
 

In regards to the recent News 12 interview involving dispatch services for Riverhead Volunteer Ambulance 

Corps by the Town of Riverhead Police Department: 

 

The Board of Directors are aware of the current state of our dispatching service and have been in direct 

contact with our town liaison Councilmen Tim Hubbard. Councilmen Hubbard has assured us that a meeting 

is being planned with all parties involved to come to a mutually agreeable solution to best benefit the 

community that we serve. At this time, dispatch services will remain with the Town of Riverhead Police 

Department while our concerns with staffing levels and technology are addressed and a long term resolution 

to any of the outstanding issues can be reached.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Garrett P. Lake 

President 

Riverhead Volunteer Ambulance  


